
Year 13 Parent’s Evening 

Pudsey Grangefield School 

Thursday 31st January, 2019 

5-7pm 

Parking Arrangements 

To parents – via text 

The three Pudsey schools now take it in turns to hold our joint Post-16 Parent’s Evenings.  On 

Thursday 31st January, the Year 13 evening will be held at Pudsey Grangefield School. 

Parents should expect very limited parking on the school site at Pudsey Grangefield as subject staff 

from Crawshaw and Priesthorpe will be using our car park. We therefore suggest that parents try to 

avoid travelling by car on the evening, or if that is not feasible, to use the streets surrounding the 

school to park. The path that cuts through from Richardshaw Lane onto the school grounds will be 

open for the evening so that parents can park on streets adjacent to Richardshaw Lane. This is often 

a better option than Mount Pleasant Road, which can become very busy at certain times. 

Apologies for the inconvenience this may cause, but I am sure you appreciate the issues we face 

with parking arrangements.  

 

The yellow line indicates the path from Richardshaw Lane onto school site 

 

Our staff car-park off Mount Pleasant Road will have very 

limited spaces, and Mount Pleasant itself can be very busy 

with traffic and often difficult to park 


